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PO. Box 3038 @ Farmington, New Mexico 87499
ENERGY

(505) 325-3404

David B. Tentler
e R R ECEIVE @
July 15, 1992 - :
JUL1 61992 '
) QIL CON. DIV,
EL PASO NATURAL GAS

ATTN: ED MARCUM p \D'ST' 3
P O BOX 4990 T -
FARMINGTON NM 87499

RE: Jicarilla A55, #6
SW/4-26-23N-3W

Dear Mr. Marcum:

Please be advised that Billco Energy has done extensive reworking of the
aforementioned well. We have determined that the well capable of
economic production of natural gas and are requesting your instructions
on how we can proceed to have this well hooked to a meter.

As you know, there was a plugging order on this well, however, we did
get a one year extension to rework and bring this well back into
production. We feel that the well will produce between fifteen and
twenty MCF a day, once the well is hooked up to a meter. We have
determined that a .250 orifice plate will be sufficient to begin with.

Please let me know what we need to do to get this well back into
procuction. It has been shut-in for a rather extended period of time.
" The well pressures equalize at about 200 pounds, both casing and tubing,
and as a result we feel that it would economical to produce this well.

Thanks again for you usual cooperation.

'David B. Téntler
Owner /Operator

/prk

cc: Mark Kelly, U.S. Department of the Interior
Frank T. Chavez, Oil Conservation Division
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